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Dear Parents 
Please can I draw your attention to the Information 
regarding Safer Internet Day on the back of this 
Newsletter.  It is essential that we are up to date 
with modern technology to help keep our children 
safe whilst online.  
Have a great weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 

Our Achievers of the Week for the 
Week Ending  19/1/18:  
Reception Elias Poulter 
Year 1   Keith Ashworth 
Year 2   Fay Godding 
Year 3   Kittie Horder 
Year 4   Taygan Bennallack 
Year 5   Ellie Warrington  
Year 6   Piper Basso 
Attendance - Year 4 
Class of the Week - Year 2 
Buddy of the Week - Felix Horder 

Good to be Green 
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  162 
texts (83%) were sent to parents on 
Friday for children that had remained 
‘green’ all week.  Well done. 

Breakfast Club   

Piccolo Early Years Group provides a breakfast 
facility.   
Breakfast Club runs between 7.30 am-8.45 am.  The 
cost per session is £2.50.  Children after 8.15 am 
sessions £1.00 (no breakfast included).  Payments 
can now be made using ParentPay.  
To reserve a space for your child or if 
you have any queries regarding the 
Breakfast Club please contact Ms 
McNamara  
on 01726 852686.   

Updated Contact Numbers   
We still have some parents who we are struggling to 
contact during the school day.  It is extremely 
important that we have up-to-date contact numbers 
for you, for messages to be sent, and more 
importantly, if we need to contact you in an 
emergency about your child.  Please pass on any 
phone number changes to the school office.  Thank 
you. 

Diary Dates:  
6/2/18 Safer Internet Day 
 Year 1 trip to Maritime Museum 
7/2/18 Cross Country Race at Par 5 
12/2/18-16/2/18 Half Term 
19/2/18 Inset Day 
22/2/18 FOBS Jumble Sale 
29/3/18 Last Day of Spring Term 
16/4/18 Summer Term Starts 
18/4/18 RNLI Beach Safety Talk 
26/4/18 KS2 Swimming 
3/5/18 KS2 Swimming 
10/5/18 KS2 Swimming  
14/5/18-17/5/18 SATS Week 
24/5/18 KS2 Swimming 
28/5/18-1/6/18 Half Term 
5/6/18 Aspire Surf Games 
7/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
8/6/18 Tempest Class Photos 
14/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
15/6/18 Clays School Athletics at Brannel 
21/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
27/6/18-29/6/18 Y5/6 Camp 
28/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
2&3/7/18 Y6 Transition at Poltair 
5/7/18 KS2 Swimming 
12/7/18 KS2 Swimming  
20/7/18 Last Day of Summer Term 
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From Monday 29th January, the tuck shop will be 
selling bacon baps to children at a cost of £1.00.   
The tuck shop is open daily (Year 1-6) and provides 
a variety of hot and tasty food:   

Cheese and onion on toast  
20p or 30p 

Crackers 20p 
Crackers and cheese 30p 

Pizza bread 20p 
Toasted teacakes 50p  
Bread and butter 10p 

Wraps 30p 
Crumpets 50p 

Bacon baps £1.00 

Create, Connect and Share Respect 

A better internet starts with you 

 
Safer Internet Day 2018 will be celebrated globally 
on Tuesday 6th February 2018 with the 
slogan “Create, Connect and Share Respect: A 
better internet starts with you". 

Everyone has their part to play in 
making the internet a better 

place, including you!  
Have a look at the tips and links below with some 
suggestions on how to get started with supporting 

your child to stay safe and positive online: 
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-

day/2018 

New Parent Support Adviser 
Maria Cooper is our new Parent Support Adviser.   
How can she help? 
Parenting is not an easy job and at times things can 
get tough.  As a Parent Support Adviser (PSA),she 
is here to help you deal with any worries or 
concerns, or just be a friendly face when you need 
one. 
She can offer advice, or signpost the relevant 
agencies for issues such as: 
 Housing, debt, bereavement, Separation and 

Divorce, and Transport issues to school.  

 Behaviour concerns, sleep issues, dietary and 

wellbeing concerns.  

 Support for improving your child's attendance or 

behaviour. 

 Access to training, workshops, parenting 

courses. 

 Access to information. 

Maria is happy to meet with parents in school, or in 
the comfort of your own home.  
You can reach Maria on her mobile on 
07849261822, or maria.cooper@iaspire.net 
Or she will be in the school every Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday. 
Tea and biscuits will always be available! 

Many thanks to the 
parents who have 
embraced our new 
payment system 
'ParentPay'.   

We have 35% of parents who have yet to access 
their accounts, activation letters have been sent to 
you via satchel post.   
ParentPay is an online payment system for schools. 
It allows parents to pay quickly and securely for 
school meals, trips and activities and fees. 
You simply top-up your ParentPay account online 
 by debit or credit card, or in cash 
through PayPoint stores. Payment by standing order 
and faster payments will be available soon. Your 
ParentPay balance can be used immediately to pay 
for any of your children’s items at any school using 
ParentPay. 
If you need any help with using 
ParentPay or have any queries 
relating to payments, the office 
staff are more than happy to 
help you. 


